Breckenridge Liquor Licensing Authority Regular Meeting Tuesday, April 21, 2015

Page 1 of 1

- 1) Call to Order, Roll Call Chair Katz called the regular meeting of Tuesday, April 21, 2015, to order at 9:00 AM
- 2) Approval of Minutes
 With no changes or corrections to the meeting minutes of March 17, 2015, Chair Katz
 declared they would stand as approved.
- 3) Approval of Agenda
 Taryn Power, Deputy Town Clerk, stated that there were no changes to the agenda.
- 4) Consent Calendar The consent calendar stood as approved.
- 5) Public Hearing; Action Items
 Chair Katz stated that there was karaoke happening during the Spring Beer Festival that upset a wedding that was taking place up the street as they could hear the singing. Mr. Montepare asked if something could be said to address the karaoke. Assistant Police Chief Dennis McLaughlin stated that he would bring the karaoke concern to the SEPA committees next meeting.
- 6) Informal Discussion
 - Red, White & Blue Update
 Mr. Jay Nelson, Deputy Chief Red, White & Blue Fire, was absent.
 - b) Police Department Update Caitlin Kontak is working on memos for Modis and for Angel's Hollow based on incidents that took place at the establishments. Mr. Blank inquired as to how the Spring Massive parties went. Officer Kontak stated that there were a few detox cases, but nothing out of the ordinary.
 - Town Clerk Update
 Ms. Power notified the Liquor Licensing Authority that El Rio Mexican Café met their stipulation.
 - d) Public Comment
 No public comment.
- 7) Adjournment

With no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 9:10 am. The next regular meeting will be held on May 19, 2015. Submitted by Taryn Power, Deputy Town Clerk, Municipal Services.

Municipal Services.		
ATTEST:		
Helen Cospolich, Town Clerk	Jeri Beth Katz, Chair	